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This letter signifies that the modifications made to the above research project have been reviewed
and approved by the Institutional Review Board at Pacific University. While being mindful of participant
confidentiality, keep this letter on file, along with all other IRB correspondence, informed consent, and
release forms, for the duration of the project and for at least three (3) years after the project officially is
closed.

If a research-related incident (i.e., adverse event, issue of noncompliance, unanticipated problem)
occurs during the course of the study, or if you anticipate modifying the project further, please complete
the necessary paperwork (available on the IRB website) and submit it to the IRB immediately. As a
researcher, you are responsible for the well-being and safety of your participants.

As this project must receive continued approval from the IRB for each year that it is active. It is suggested
that you submit your request at least one (1) month before the continuing review due date listed above.
Furthermore, once your research is no longer active, a project closure request must be submitted. The
paperwork for both requests is available on the IRB website.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Breanna Grove at 503-352-1478 or
irb@pacificu.edu. Please include the Pacific University IRB Reference Number 112-14 and your project
title in all correspondence with this committee. We thank you again for your submission and wish you well
in your research endeavors.

Sincerely,

Pacific University Institutional Review Board

 

This letter has been electronically signed in accordance with all applicable regulations, and a copy is retained within Pacific
University's records.


